
Appendix B-1: National Naval Medical Center Master Plan Update (2008) 

In anticipation of the realignment of tertiary care and other activities from Walter Reed Army 

Medical Center to National Naval Medical Center, the Navy completed an update of its 1990 

master plan in 2008. The plan includes the BRAC program requirements, describes the 

community context, identifies existing conditions, establishes the master plan update, and 

provides development guidelines. In addition, it includes a Transportation Management Plan in 

order to mitigate the projected transportation impacts identified in the NNMC EIS.  

The NNMC Master Plan Update webpage is located at: 

http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/professional/public_affairs/brac/ 

The executive summary for the master plan update is located at: 

http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/Professional/Public_Affairs/BRAC/Master_Plan/01_Executi

ve%20Summary.pdf 
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